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Friday 12th May 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Firstly, we would like to say a HUGE well done to the children this week, they have worked so hard and made us so 

incredibly proud! We would also like to say thank you to all of you for your ongoing support, we are very grateful. We 

ended the week with a Friday full of fun, including a movie, ice lolly and games. We hope the children have a relaxing 

and restful weekend. 

LFL: Love and Loss 
 
Next week, as part of our Learning for Life curriculum, we have planned a lesson looking at Love and Loss. Within this 
lesson, we will cover things such as friendship breakdowns but also topics such as a loss in the family, parent 
separation and the four stages of grief. We will look at the feelings that come with these situations and how they can 
support themselves and others in the process. This will absolutely be delivered in a child friendly way as always, 
however if you have any concerns regarding this lesson, please contact your child’s class s teacher who will be able 
to answer any questions. 
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate ALL of Year 6-what an achievement to have completed all your SATs. You have 

been determined, hardworking and resilient. We could not be prouder of you all       

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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